
Date: November 2, 2016 
 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
 
Attendees: Jason Richards, Lori Newman, Kevin Dwyer. Tim Brosenitch 
 
Absent: Ted Sockaci 
 
Visitors: Kelly Jones, John Shiderly 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
The minutes of the October 5, 2016 meeting were read. A motion was made by Lori Newman to 
accept the minutes, second by Tim Brosenitch. All were in favor. 
 
Old Business 
 
None 
 
New Business 
 
Kelly Jones presented a preliminary drawing for Forrest Drive. She will be subdividing Parcel A 
– 27.839 acres into 3 parcels. She will need to identify acres of each parcel, names of each 
parcel, and setbacks. 
 
John Shiderly presented plans for Stamm Hollow and Woodrow. 1 acre will be removed from 
3.793 acres. Kevin Dwyer made a motion to send to Beaver County pending set back approval 
from Mr. Hummel, second by Tim Brosenitch. All were in favor. 
 
Correspondence 
 
None. 
 
Other 
 
Lori Newman made a motion to adjourn, second by Jason Richards. All were in favor. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Lori Newman 
Secretary, Franklin Township Planning Committee 


